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15 April 2021  

 
John Luke  
fyi-request-14930-11059d4f@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Mr Luke,  

This letter is in response to your Official information Act request received by Te Hiringa 
Hauora/Health Promotion Agency on 17 March 2021.    

You requested:  

1. The Board meeting minutes for 2019 and 2020. 
 

The information you requested is attached. Please note – there were no Board meetings held on 
the following months: 

• January 2019 

• April 2019 

• January 2020 

• September 2020 

• November 2020 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Cath Edmondson 

General Manager, Policy, Research and Advice 


